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March 13, 2017

Ms. Tonya Kennon
Director

Riverside Public Library
P.O. Box 468

Riverside, CA 92501-0468

Dear Ms. Kennon:

The Community Foundation is pleased to enclose a check for $6,013 as the 2017
annual distribution from the Maxine Tate Library Fund. This grant is
designated for the Casa Blanca Branch and is to be used specifically for any
programs or materials designed for the education of girls and young women.

When you list the contribution in your annual report and other public relations
materials, please use “The Maxine Tate Library Fund at The Community
Foundation, Strengthening Inland Southern California through Philanthropy.”

Please feel free to direct any thank you acknowledgements for the donation to
The Community Foundation, where it will be forwarded to the designated
donor.

Please feel free to call me or Angie Valdericeda, Grants Manager, at 951-241-
7777, should you have any questions.

Singcerely,

Celia Cudiamat
Executive Vice President of Programs
20170082 42087 TATE
cC: Casa Blanca Branch
Donor

3700 Sixth Street, Suite 200

Riverside, California 92501

P: 951.241.7777 F: 051.684.1911 — www.thecommunityfoundation.net
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March 10, 2017

Ms. Tonya Kennan
Director

Riverside Public Library
P.O. Box 468

Riverside, CA 92501-0468

Dear Ms. Kennan:

The Community Foundation is pleased to enclose a check in the amount of
$51,495 as the 2017 annual distribution from the Gladys Pedlow (Wilcox)
Memorial Fund. This gift is designated for the purchase of books,
periodicals, and other library materials.

When you list this contribution in your annual report and/or other public
relations materials, please use “The Gladys Pedlow (Wilcox) Memorial
Fund at The Community Foundation, Strengthening Inland Southern
California through Philanthropy.”

Please feel free to contact me or Angie Valdericeda, Grants Manager, at
951-241-7777, should you have any questions.

Sm% W

Celia Cudiamat
Executive Vice President of Programs

20170077 42082 PEDM

3700 Sixth Street, Suite 200 Riverside, California 92501
°: 951,241.7777 — F:951.684.1911 — www.thecommunityfoundation.net
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March 10, 2017

Ms. Tonya Kennan
Director

Riverside Public Library
P.O. Box 468

Riverside, CA 92501-0468

Dear Ms. Kennan:

The Community Foundation is pleased to enclose a check in the amount of
$97,799 as the 2017 annual distribution from the Margaret Morgan & Mary
Morgan Pedlow Memorial Fund. This gift is designated for the purchase
of books, periodicals, and other library materials.

When you list this contribution in your annual report and/or other public
relations materials, please use “The Margaret Morgan & Mary Morgan
Pedlow Memorial Fund at The Community Foundation, Strengthening
Inland Southern California through Philanthropy.”

Please feel free to contact me or Angie Valdericeda, Grants Manager, at
951-241-7777, should you have any questions.

Sin?re)ly’ CZM
Celia Cudiamat
Executive Vice President of Programs

20170076 42081 PEDL

3700 Sixth Street, Suite 200
P; 951.241,7777 F: 951.684.1911

Riverside, California 92501
www.thecommunityfoundation.net





